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April 27, 2009

Diana Pratt
Kentlake High School
21401 SE 300th St.
Kent, W A 98042

Christa Brandt
21236 SE 300th St.
Kent, W A 98042

Vaun and Mar~aret Gunnell
21230 SE 300t St.
Kent, W A 98042

Robert and Jennifer Bird
21224 SE 300th St.
Kent, W A 98042

Michael and Greta Ross
21218 SE 300th St.
Kent, W A 98042

Jumar and Rosa Dejose

21212 SE 300th St.
Kent, W A 98042

Xochitl Garaughty
21206 SE 300th St.
Kent, W A 98042

Dear Property Owner:

ATTACHMENT 5

i am writing to let you know about a public hearing on a proposed name change for your
street. As you may know, a petition has been presented to the Metropolitan King
County Council to change the name of a portion of SE 300th Street to SE Falcon Way.
Because this street is located in unincorporated King County, the County Council is
responsible for deciding whether or not to change the street name. If the County
Council approves the name change, the street address of your property on SE 300th
Street will be changed.
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Proposed Ordinance 2009-0291 is a newly-introduced measure to approve this name
change. The King County Code requires that all affected property owners be given 20
days advance notice of a public hearing on a proposed street name change. On
Monday, May 18, the Metropolitan King County Council wil hold a public hearing on
Proposed Ordinance 2009-0291. On Monday, May 18, at 1 :30 p.m., the Metropolitan
King County Council wil hold a public hearing on Proposed Ordinance 2009-0291 in the
Council Chambers on the 10th floor of the King County Courthouse at 516 Third Avenue
in Seattle. After the public hearing, the Council may act on the proposed ordinance.

As an affected property owner, you may attend the public hearing to communicate your
views to the County CounciL. You may also submit your comments in writing to the
following address:

A TTN: Anne Noris, Clerk
Metropolitan King County Council
King County Courthouse
516 Third Avenue, Room 1200
Seatte, W A 98104

or may e-mail them, referring to "Street Name Change - SE 300th StreetlSE Falcon
Way" in the subject line, to: anne.norisCâkinçicounty.qov. Written and e-mailed
comments will be provided to the Councilmembers at the time of the public hearing.

Please let me know if you have any questions or I can provide further information.

Sincerely,

Anne Noris
Clerk of the Council

c: Council member Pete von Reichbauer, Council District 7
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